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15.12.2021 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

It has come to our notice that one tournament namely “Tirupathi Corporation Gold Cup” All 
India (Men & Women) Invitation Kabaddi Tournament is going to be organised from 5th to 9th 
January 2022 by Tirupathi Municipal Corporation Under the Auspices of Andhra Kabaddi 
Association headed by Yalamanchili Srikanth, Hon. General Secretary, claiming to be affiliated 
to Amateur Kabaddi Federation of India. 
 
It is informed to all that: 
    
1. Andhra Kabaddi Association headed by Yalamanchili Srikanth, Hon. General Secretary, is 

not affiliated to Amateur Kabaddi Federation of India. 
 

2. AKFI has not given any permission / authorisation to organise “Tirupathi Corporation Gold 
Cup” All India (Men & Women) Invitation Kabaddi Tournament from 5th to 9th January 
2022 to Tirupathi Municipal Corporation. 
 

3. AKFI will not issue any certificate to the participants in the above tournament.  
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